
 KALAMA CITY COUNCIL 
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CHILTON II ANNEXATION 
11.80 ACRES–CHINA GARDEN 

RD. 
 
 

The Kalama City Council will hold a public hearing on the 

Annexation Petition submitted by the Chilton Inc. on Wednesday 

May 3, 2017 in the Kalama Community Building, 195 N. First 

Kalama WA at 7:00 pm.  Those wishing to comment are encouraged 

to attend and participate at the public hearing.  Additional 

information can be obtained at the City Hall offices or by calling 360-

673-4561. 

 
Coni McMaster 

Clerk/Treasurer      Annexation Site in Red 

 

 

 


